
Community Policing Advisory Committee District 4 

November 5, 2019  

 

Opening:  Attitudes are contagious…is yours worth catching? 

Members of the CPAC committee are interested in having a business card to have to promote CPAC 
membership and participation within each of the four Districts.   I am working with the Chairs of the four 
CPO offices.  I am hoping to contact the City of Burnaby Marketing and Sponsorship Coordinator for 
further direction this week. 

 

Concerns raised this month: 

 Bus Bench at the corner of McKay and Maywood seems to have become a meeting place for 
drug exchanges and sorting place for clothing, leaving the unwanted items around the bench. 

  Metropolis Shopping Center security manager was pleased to have the RCMP expertise support 
with a growing shoplifting concern. 

 Reminded the committee members to check the City of Burnaby Website, www.burnaby.ca, to 
inform themselves of the current City of Burnaby Emergency Management Procedures.  Are they doing 
what they can to be prepared to look after themselves for the first 72 hours during and after an 
emergency? 

 

November 5 Speed Watch Patrol:  8am-9:30am 

 Unusually high incidence of speeding on Nelson Ave in the school zone: 

 348 vehicles were at or under 30kmh  

 52 vehicles were over 30, under 40 

 47 vehicles were over 40, under 50 

 23 vehicles were over 50 

 7 vehicles over 60 

 

Submitted by Mary Gates, Chairperson 
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